
Minutes of the December 7, 2021 Special Meeting of the Brewster Public 

Library  Board of Trustees 

Public notice of the special meeting was given on the Library’s website. The purpose of the 

meeting was to hear from the developer of the Village of Brewster’s Urban Renewal Project 

regarding the Brewster Library property. In consideration of the public health emergency, 

the Board of Trustees conducted this meeting as a virtual meeting using the ZOOM app.  In 

attendance: Margaret Bruen, Peter Carey, Kathleen Catalano,  Michael Conn,  Kevin 

Finnegan, Rob Gosselink, Kapil Gupta, Kathleen Sakowicz, Gina Loprinzo (Director).  Also in 

attendance, Tom LaPerch, representative of the Brewster Urban Renewal Plan and members 

of the public. 

Mr. Carey called the meeting to order at 5:34 pm. 

Mr. LaPerch spoke to the board and public regarding the village’s placement of the new 

municipal building and parking structure.   Board members and members of the public 

discussed the plan and possible ramifications.  Mr. LaPerch to schedule a future meeting 

with the construction committee. 

Mr. Gosselink moved to adjourn. Ms. Catalano seconded the motion, and the Board approved the 

motion unanimously. 

Mr. Peter Carey adjourned the meeting at 6:28 pm. 

 

 


